
Weldon T. Burton CPA 
2 South 56th Place, Suite 201-E Ridgefield, WA. 98642 

Office 360-727-3643  Fax: 360-727-7637  Email weldon@weldontburtoncpa.com 

May 4, 2022 

Amanda Maxwell 
Executive Director/Secretary 
Washington State Utilities and Transportation Commission 
621 Woodland Square Loop SE 
Lacey, WA 98503 

Re: Sound Disposal, Inc. G-82 

Dear Ms. Maxwell: 

Proposed tariff pages from Tariff No. 13 for Sound Disposal, Inc. G-82 are enclosed. The 
purpose of this tariff filing is a general rate case increase request. The requested effective date 
for this tariff revision is July 1, 2022. The company is filing ten days earlier than required, 
providing staff with additional time to close this case by the requested effective date.  

As of May 1, 2022, it has been thirteen years since the last general rate increase for this company. 

If approved by the Commission, the overall revenue requirement increase request reflected in this 
filing would be approximately $377,878 from the Lurito Model or 26.91% to approximately 
29.21%. The rate increase is spread equally among all classes of customers. 

Supporting work papers as required by WAC 480-007-520 are enclosed, along with the proposed 
notice to customers that will be mailed on or about May 31, 2022 

Portions of this rate submittal are considered confidential under WAC 480-07-160 because it 
contains valuable competitive commercial information concerning cost and financial information. 
Redacted and non-redacted copies of these documents are provided.  

A copy of this transmittal letter is being mailed to the Snohomish County Executive, Dave 
Somers, and City of Edmonds Mayor Mike Nelson.  

If there are questions, please get in touch with me. 

Yours truly, 

Weldon Burton 

Weldon T. Burton 
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